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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 8, 2007

TO: Honorable Troy Fraser, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2623 by Kuempel (Relating to the cancellation of a dating service contract within a 
certain period after execution of the contract.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend statute and provide a person may cancel a dating service contract and receive a 
full refund by sending written notice not later than the third business day after the contract date. The 
Office of the Attorney General indicates that new complaints and investigations may arise as a result 
of complaints to the Consumer Protection and Public Health Division within the agency; however, it is 
anticipated that any additional costs can be absorbed within current resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General
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